

3rd May 2022

Dear Member

Culham Court Cricket - Saturday 7th May 2022 CANCELLED

Sadly, the Cresta Cricket on 7th May has had to be cancelled. Unfortunately the weather has not been kind following extensive refurbishment over the winter, and the wicket is not ready to play on. It is hoped that perhaps the event can ben rescheduled later in the summer.

Toby Clowes will be contacting all those who were on the list so that they do not make the journey to the ground on Saturday. I will be writing to those who have paid so far, offering to refund their payment or carry a credit forward on their Cresta accounts.

Best wishes Harriet

Lady Brabazon

Membership Secretary, SMTC Ltd 3 Swains Villas, Swains Road Bembridge, Isle of Wight PO35 5XT harriet.brabazon@cresta-run.com





St Moritz Tobogganing Club Ltd ("SMTC Ltd") is a private company limited by guarantee registered in England at 10 Queen Street Place, London EC4R 1AG. Company Number 12519149.





Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

